
Good morning Broad Street families, 

     For your child's folder this week, we have the 
following information: 

• Lifetouch Picture Day will be held on September 
25th. Ordering information has been sent home 
with your child. Attached you will find an order 
form. 

• Our Book Fair will be held the week of September 
23rd-27th.  

A few more volunteers are needed to help with the 
Book Fair at Broad Street School! Please sign up 
here: https://fall-book-fair-
bss.cheddarup.com/ or see the attached flyer! 

 
• As we prepare for the month of October, our 

teachers are getting ready for our Fall Festival and 
Halloween Parade on 10/31/24. More information 
will follow.  If your child will NOT be participating 
in the parade and/or the Fall Festival, please make 
sure you clearly communicate this to their 
Homeroom teacher. Please let that teacher know 
what your intentions are for your child. For 
example, my child may not walk in the parade but 
can attend the Fall Festival. We'd like to make sure 
that we can adequately prepare for all 
scenarios. Thank you for being a good 
communicator. 

 

• Our Spirit Week will be held on October 7th-11th. 
Attached is a flyer with details for each day. We 
look forward to seeing everyone in their attire! 

 

We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend! 
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Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the 
latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following 
link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School 
(greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder messages can be 
found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary 
School (greenwich.k12.nj.us) 
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